SUMMARY OF "2009 Facilities Development Report"

Our **mission was to collect information** about previous construction and expansion from all sources, clarify the WUU financial picture, and develop a process for expansion and funding.

What we found was a history of **need for more hospitable space** for our children's programs and for WUU social events and other gatherings.

For more than **15 years WUU has talked about expanding our facilities** to include appropriate space for our lifespan faith development program and for social gatherings, meetings, and church administration.

WUU does **NOT meet the mission** it has set to be "welcoming, sustainable...and accessible" to adults and children.

We are **financially capable** of beginning the process in 2010.

We recommend a process from start to finish.

Our committee recommends that WUU act in the fall of 2010 to begin planning for and constructing an expansion to our Sanctuary building, a process long anticipated.

2009 Facilities Development Committee: Roger Guernsey, Chair Lee Hougen Linda Lane-Hamilton David Neiman Patty Silence

(Extracted from Introduction to report) Feb. 9, 2013